URGENT FAX

F/No. 21023/21/2015-PMA (Vol-V)
Government of India/fTYdHNBIY

Ministry of Home Affairs/TTEHATI
[Police Division-Il]
PMA Cell
Room No. 14, North Block,
New Delhi, 110001
To :

Col DG Misra, Military Adviser
PMI to UN, New York
(FAX No. 0012124909656)

No. 21023/21/2015-PMA (Vol-V) Dated: 08" September 2016.

Subject:-: MINUSTAH : Deployment of SAAT Qualified Police Officers
against Rotational Vacancies.
The undersigned is directed to refer to MHA’s communication of even

number dated 02™ September, 2016 on the aforementioned subject and to
enclose the revised EASP submitted by the following officers:-

(a) Shri Binod Kumar Singh, Inspr, Delhi Police.

(b) Ms Manju Sharma, Inspr, Chandigarh Police

(c) Ms Amla Mary, W/ASI, Delhi Police

(d) Shri Dhananjay Ramchandra Kulkarni, DCP, Maharashtra Police.

2. PMI to UN is requested to forward their EASP to Police Division, UN
HQ and also request them to expedite their deployment to MINUSTAH.

Enclr : As above. OT\ B
(Raman Kumar)
Under Secretary (PMA)
3:8-23094009
“B:uspma@nic.in
Copy to :-

1 US (UNP) Ministry of External Affairs, Room No. 2014, A Wing,
Jawaharlal Nehru Bhawan, New Delhi-11 [Ph-49018408].

2. SO (IT), MHA, North Block- With request to upload on MHA website.
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